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Attention: Peter McManus 

Dear Mr McManus 

11 

Gosford Hospital Redevelopment (SSD 6913) 

Department of Planning 

7 SEP 2015 

Scanning Room 

Reference is made to correspondence received from the Department of Planning and 
Environment (DPE) (dated 6 August 2015) detailing that the Gosford Hospital Redevelopment 
(SSD 6913) is on exhibition and inviting the EPA to make comment on the proposal. 

The EPA has assessed the submitted information and notes that the facility will not be licensed 
by the EPA and the EPA is unlikely to be involved with the project. Accordingly the EPA is 
comfortable with relevant considerations of this proposal being assessed by DPE experts and 
therefore the EPA has no further comment on this proposal. 

Please contact Alexander Beavis on (02) 4908 6804 if you require further information 
regarding this matter. 

Yours sincerely 
//y/' 

PETER JAMIESON 
Head Regional Operations Unit — Hunter 
Environment Protection Authority 

PO Box 488G Newcastle NSW 2300 
Email: hunter.region@epa.nsw.gov.au 

117 Bull Street, Newcastle West NSW 2302 
Tel: (02) 4908 6800 Fax: (02) 4908 6810 

ABN 43 692 285 758 
www.epa.nsw.gov.au 
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